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Shangri-La hotel

NEW DELHI

March 31, 2007

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

Greetings from New Delhi.

This letter is to serve as a reference tor Amandah Jantzen and her recent tenure from
December 035, 2006 untill March 31* 2007.

She is a great performer and attracts a huge following amongst local as well as in-house
guests. The wonderful thing about Amandah (a rarity in musicians these days) is her
ability to interact with the guests and perform above and beyond the call of duty.

| am happy to confirm that we were entirely satisfied with her performance and have no
hesitation in recommending her to any future employer and will be pleased to answer any
questions on her behalf.
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